Love of Learning, Bright Futures, Happy Memories



HEACHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL

College Drive, Heacham, PE31 7EJ TEL: 01485 571013

office@heachamjunior.norfolk.sch.uk www.heachamjunior.norfolk.sch.uk

21st October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Parents' Evening

Our autumn term parents' evenings will take place on Tuesday 3rd and Thursday 5th November between 3:30pm and 6:00pm. This year we are doing parents' evenings differently; they will take place remotely.

Meetings will take place as a phone call, please message your child's class teacher on Dojo to say whether you would prefer a phone call between 3:30-5:00pm or 5:00-6:00pm and on which day. We will do our very best to accommodate your preferences. Teachers will allocate you a time and send you this information in a Dojo message. All meetings will be a phone call, unless you specify on Class Dojo that you would prefer an online Zoom meeting. To access a Zoom meeting, you will need a Zoom account which has a name that clearly identifies who you are. You will then be sent the meeting ID and passcode before your parents' evening time slot.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes.

Louise Jackson

Executive Headteacher

West Norfolk Academies Trust





